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4 SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT CONSULTATION – FURTHER OPTIONS FOR ALCOHOL 
LICENSING (AN41-2013) 

 
The Scottish Government has issued a consultation paper on further proposals for amending the 
liquor licensing legislation in Scotland.  A copy of the consultation is attached at Appendix 9.  A 
proposed response on behalf of the Licensing Board is attached at Appendix 10 for the Board’s 
approval. 
 


